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“A formidable wine that opens 
to a stirring presentation of 
luscious black fruit, spice, 
tar and licorice. Extra rich 
and concentrated, but never      
appears too heavy or bold.” 

MASCIARELLI 
MARINA CVETIC MONTEPULCIANO 
D’ABRUZZO RISERVA 2016

93
POINTS

“A formidable wine that opens 
to a stirring presentation of 
luscious black fruit, spice, 
tar and licorice. Extra rich 
and concentrated, but never      
appears too heavy or bold.” 

MASCIARELLI 
MARINA CVETIC MONTEPULCIANO 
D’ABRUZZO RISERVA 2016

93

POINTS

“A formidable wine that opens 
to a stirring presentation of 
luscious black fruit, spice, 
tar and licorice. Extra rich 
and concentrated, but never      
appears too heavy or bold.” 

MASCIARELLI 
MARINA CVETIC MONTEPULCIANO 
D’ABRUZZO RISERVA 2016

93
POINTS

“A formidable wine that opens 
to a stirring presentation of 
luscious black fruit, spice, 
tar and licorice. Extra rich 
and concentrated, but never      
appears too heavy or bold.” 

MASCIARELLI 
MARINA CVETIC MONTEPULCIANO 
D’ABRUZZO RISERVA 2016

93


